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Wednesday 7th June 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
A result we can all be proud of. 
 
We are thrilled to announce the news that Hanbury's Farm has received its latest Ofsted report, 
achieving a rating of "Good" in all areas.  This achievement is a testament to the hard work, dedication, 
and commitment of our pupils, staff, parents, and the wider school community.  
 
The recent Ofsted inspection thoroughly assessed all aspects of our school, including teaching and 
learning, student achievement, leadership and management, early year’s provision and the overall 
effectiveness of the school. We are delighted to share this report with you all and hope you enjoy 
reading about our school. 
 
We would like to extend our appreciation to all members of our community who have contributed to 
this success. It is through your collaborative efforts, support, and belief in our school's vision and 
values that we have achieved this successful outcome.   
 
Moving forward, we will continue to build on this success and strive for further improvement. We 
remain committed to providing the highest quality education and ensuring that every student reaches 
their full potential.  
 
Once again, we thank you for your continued support and dedication to our school.   
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs N Gripton  
Executive Headteacher 
Federation of Hanburys Farm and Oakhill Primary School 


